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File:  CP4/5/1

Report to the Policy and Finance Committee

from Stuart Macaskill, Chairman

Investing in the Future 2000-2010 and 2000/01 Annual Plan

1.
Purpose

For the Council to adopt the new Long Term Financial Strategy which also incorporates the next Annual Plan.

2. Background
At its meeting on 15 June the Council resolved that it confirm the Long Term Financial Strategy – Investing in the Future 2000-2010 and the 2000/01 Annual Plan with specified levy and rating profiles.  Those profiles (and some relatively minor changes) have now been incorporated into the Plans themselves.  It now remains to formally adopt them.

3. Comment
The updated documents, Volumes I and II are enclosed separately.   They have been amended from the proposed volumes to take out reference to consultation, (now that the consultation process is complete) and options and with the financial details adjusted in accordance with Mr Schollum’s report of 15 June (No. 00.427).  There is also a page inserted towards the end of Volume 1 foreshadowing some of the matters which may be considered in the longer term (outside of the 10 year horizon of the plan).  Known typographical errors have been corrected.

4. Recommendation
That the Policy and Finance Committee recommends that Council:

(i) Receives the Report and note the contents.

(ii) Adopt, pursuant to sections 122K and 223D of the Local Government Act “Investing in the Future Wellington Regional Council Ten Year Plan 2000-2010 incorporating the 2000-2001 Annual Plan”, subject to any minor editorial changes approved by the Chairman and Corporate Policy Manager.

STUART MACASKILL

Chairman

